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All Glory be to God!  During our time in Florida, we were able to work 

very closely with Bro. Ron, Joshua Lamb, and Ethan Whitt. During this 

we were able to meet Ms. Debbie Hall, after some conversation she 

became aware of her need for Christ and accepted Christ as her 

Savior! Amen and Amen! 

  

 

 

This month we wanted to give a special thank you to Cindy Turner. 

She is with Tim every single step of the way, whether its painting, 

grout work, or hauling a trailer across the nation she is always 

putting everything she has into this ministry alongside Tim.   

September 2023 
Tim & Cindy Turner  

Cell: (903) 722-3955 

LaborofLoveministry01@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

We had the opportunity to help our dear friends JD and Tamara Estes in 

Snowcreek, TX. We spent 5 days pouring and spreading concrete on this 

land.  

 

We had the privilege of travelling to Madison, FL to help with 

hurricane relief. We were hosted at Landmark Missionary Baptist 

church in Madison, FL during these efforts. There was much 

devastation, and in this we were able to remove trees and power 

lines from homes in the area as well in Perry, FL.  

We continue in the efforts of assisting Pine Grove Baptist Church in 

Mount Enterprise, TX with their building repairs. This month we 

have replaced 4 pieces of tin on their roof. We look forward to 

continuing our work at this local church! 
 

We also wanted to give a very special thank you to the Cone Family for hosting 

us, feeding us an amazing dinner, and assisting with providing a trailer during 

our time in Florida!  
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Please continue to pray for this ministry as we strive to show the love 

of Christ through our labor.  

Please consider being a monthly supporter of this ministry.  

Current monthly supporters: 

Sulphur Springs MBC 

Central Drive MBC 

Landmark MBC 

Liberty Baptist Church 

Several generous individuals in our home church 

 

We are constantly reminded that God provides right on time! 

Sponsoring Church 

Landmark MBC 

P.O. Box 97 Mt. Enterprise TX 75681 

(903)822-3615 

Pastor: Pete Underwood 

We have purchased the small cargo trailer that we will be able to use to aid the ABA 

Disaster response as well as smaller projects we have the opportunity to help out with. 

Though we are requesting donations to help pay off this trailer.  

Please mark any donations to this need as Trailer Fund. 

 Thank You! 


